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Date: March 5, 2014     Number:   OH-P-2014-07 
          
To:  Ohio Providers  
 
From:  CareSource 
 
Subject:  ICD-10 OH Medicaid Provider Q&A 
 
 
The health care industry is preparing for monumental changes as it transitions toward 
implementing the International Classification of Diseases, Tenth Revision, also known as ICD-
10.   
 
To help you prepare for this change, the Ohio Department of Medicaid (ODM), in collaboration 
with Ohio’s Medicaid Managed Care Plans, has issued a new ICD-10 Ohio Medicaid Provider 
Q&As.  
 
Check the ICD-10 web page at CareSource.com for more information and links to the ODM and 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) ICD-10 updates. 
 
Questions?   Call Provider Services at 1-800-488-0134. 
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https://www.caresource.com/documents/icd-10-provider-qa-february-2014/
https://www.caresource.com/documents/icd-10-provider-qa-february-2014/
https://www.caresource.com/documents/icd-10-provider-qa-february-2014/
https://www.caresource.com/documents/icd-10-provider-qa-february-2014/
https://www.caresource.com/providers/ohio/ohio-providers/claims-information/icd-10/
http://medicaid.ohio.gov/PROVIDERS/Billing/ICD10.aspx
http://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Coding/ICD10/index.html?redirect=/ICD10

